
Rockmount Parent/Carer Forum

What is the Parent/Carer Forum?

The parent/carer forum is a partnership between parents/carers and the school.  
The Forum is a means to share ideas, discuss ways in which we can improve 
our school and extend opportunities for our children.

What are the aims of the Forum?

To work in partnership with the school to create a welcoming environment which 
is inclusive for all parents/carers
To act as a consultative body for the school in relation to the development of 
school policy and practice
To share information, new ideas, knowledge and skills
To consider opportunities which support the welfare and high quality education 
of all pupils

How to get in touch?

Each class has a parent/carer forum representative.  They can be reached 
through the class specific rep email address.  Please contact the office if you 
need help contacting the class representative.

Forum meetings are held each half term.  Any agenda points need to be sent to 
the class rep for discussion.
Minutes from each meeting will be put up on the website and a summary of what 
was discussed will be emailed out to the school community a couple of weeks 
after the meeting.

Protocol
The Forum is a constructive tool to help enrich school life.  It is not the appropri-
ate avenue to raise specific areas of concern relating to individual children.  
These issues should be addressed through the childs’ class teacher or Learning 
and Teaching Leaders.


